

January 11, 2019

MS. ANDREA FINEROSKY C/O ADAMS-KEMP ASSOCIATION 217 S. RACE STREET GEORGETOWN, DE 19947

RE: BETHANY BAY TOWN SHOPPES PROJECT TERMINATION

Dear Ms. Fineosky,

The Sussex Conservation District Sediment and Stormwater Program requirements for the above referenced project have been successfully completed. The as-built survey for the project's stormwater management BMP(s) has been reviewed and approved by the District. The Sussex Conservation District now considers the project closed out. SCD requires that the Notice of Termination (NOT) be filed to officially close this project and terminate the National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) General permit.

- The Notice of Termination form and instructions are available on DNREC's webpage.
  Please retain a copy of the NOT for your records and send the original to DNREC with
  the attention to the Sediment and Stormwater Program.
  <a href="http://www.dnrec.delaware.gov/swc/Drainage/Documents/Sediment%20and%20St">http://www.dnrec.delaware.gov/swc/Drainage/Documents/Sediment%20and%20St</a>
  ormwater%20Program/NOI%20Forms/FORM%202%20NOT%202008.pdf
- Provide the District with a point of contact for the entity responsible for the project BMP maintenance. Please reference the DNREC link below for the Stormwater Maintenance Recommendations for the project BMP(s). Please forward this link to the appropriate person responsible for the BMP maintenance. http://www.swc.dnrec.delaware.gov/Drainage/Pages/Homeowners.aspx

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the District at 302-856-2105.

Sincerely,
Sussex Conservation District

Gessica Watson

Jessica Watson

Program Manager